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Neville Osborne

From: Kaye Paterson <k.paterson11@icloud.com>

Sent: Friday, 20 November 2015 2:37 PM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: Ratch - Collector Wind Farms

Hi Neville, 

I am a resident of Collector and I would like to lodge my objection to the proposed Collector Wind Farm, on the 

grounds that the proponent Ratch Australia does not consult with the community to keep us informed and at what 

stage the development is up to.  

 

Inadequate time for consideration of the Modification Proposal When the original Ratch EA came out in 2012 it was 

some 1200 pages long and was not made available to the Collector community. 

It is very obvious that the Collector community is by passed and it is a closed shop for a few local individuals. 

Due to the above reasons and many more Ratch is not a good corporate citizen who has no respect for the local 

community. As we note today all large corporates have to be very  

 

mindful on how they treat all the citizens in a very small community.  

Divide and conquer is not the answer as BHP are finding out. 

 

A concerned Collector citizen. 

Kaye Paterson 

Sent from my iPad 


